Frequently asked questions...about worshipping with the St. Andrew’s fellowship

Q. | don’t have a computer or internet access. How can | participate in the weekly
worship service?

A. You can listen on your phone every Monday morning at 10 am using Zoom!
Dial 1-647-374-4685
Enter the meeting ID using your phone keypad: 222 965 4956 followed by #
Enter the password using your phone keypad: 4384100 followed by #

The “meeting host” will admit you to the “meeting”.

Q. | have a computer/tablet/mobile phone and internet. How do | access worship through
the St. Andrew’s website?

A. Type this address into your internet browser (ie. Safari, Chrome, Firefox etc.):
www.standrewsscarborough.ca

Look for a bright orange tab on the left-hand side of the page called “Click here for Sunday’s
service”. Past sermons are under a blue tab entitled “Sermons”.

Q. I have a Facebook account. How do | access the Sunday worship services?

A. Log into your Facebook account. Search for “St. Andrews Presbyterian Church
Scarborough.” Look for the posting for the Sunday service. Click on the arrow to see the pre-
recorded service. Until September 27t™, this link will be available from Sunday morning at 8 AM
so you can watch it at your convenience. After the 27, it will be available on Sunday afternoon.

Q. | want to come back to in-person worship at 10 AM starting on September 27t". How do |
register for a spot?

A. Joanna will be taking reservations each week for the upcoming Sunday. Please email her the
names of the people you are requesting spots for by Thursday at noon each week. You may
also reach her at 416-438-4100. Please note that we are limited to a total attendance of 65
people, so please register early in the week to avoid disappointment. If there is sufficient
demand, there may be weeks when there won’t be a spot available so that all who want to get
a turn.

Q. | will be watching the service from home. When will the Sunday morning service be
posted to the website when we are livestreaming the service?

A. It is our intention to begin the livestream on September 13™- It will be available on the
website and Facebook “as it happens” (i.e. beginning at 10:00 a.m.) Please be patient as we
begin livestreaming. A recorded version will also be available after the service.

Please note: If you need some help to access the service, please let us know. Someone can call
you and walk you through the process either to initially get set up, or to trouble-shoot
problems like sound volume. We are eager for everyone to be able to participate, so please let
us know if we can assist you in any way.


http://www.standrewsscarborough.ca/

